
Finance Report for CSCA AGM       April 17, 2024 

 

The 2023 year end financial statements are presented in a tradi:onal format this year with comparison 
to restated numbers for 2022. 

These statements have been independently reviewed by Warren Johnson. 

Of note: 

• We have been proac:ve in providing bilingual marke:ng material, newsleHers and crests and 
transla:ng rules to French and have incurred (and budgeted forward) expenses for this necessity. 

• We had a nominal credit with a website host provider which will be wriHen off in the next year 
due to necessary change of host. 

Also presented is a proposed budget for the 2024-2025 year.  Items to note are: 

• Compe:tor fees were introduced for the 2024 Canadian S:ck Championship and have been 
budgeted at $20/team based on 48 teams for 2025.  These fees are designed to support CSCA 
costs of championship medals, crests and trophy updates 

• The renewal of CIBC Wood Gundy as Title Championship Sponsor has not yet been confirmed 
but we are budge:ng for renewal. 

• An agreement has been reached by the 2025 host commiHee for a sponsorship by Pomeroy 
Hotel, Grande Prairie.  We have budgeted $1,000 in revenue from the CSCA share of the 
sponsorship. 

• Whereas the CSCA website has been managed on a cost only basis by Randy Olson, we have not 
yet recruited a volunteer to con:nue this management.  We have included an allowance for 3rd 
party website management in the event this is required.   

Current opera:ons show a bank balance of $4,294.58 as at April 1, 2024.  Based on an:cipated expenses 
to year end, we es:mate excess revenue over expenses of $1,100. 

I would like to acknowledge the apprecia:on we have for the efforts that Randy Olson puts into the 
management of the CSCA website.   

In addi:on, I wish to thank Bruce Densmore and Warren Johnson for the assistance provided in 
reforma^ng and resta:ng the CSCA financial statements.  

 

Respec_ully submiHed, 

BriHa Spiring, 
Vice-Chair. 


